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Re: Newfoundland Power Inc. —Application for Approval of October 1, 2019 Customer Rates

{fin September 13, 2019, Newfoundland Power Inc. ("N~w~oundland Power") filed ~n application for
approval of a revised schedule of r~t~s, tolls and charges to be effective October 1, 2019.

On September 19, 2019, Grant Thornton's Financial Consultants Report in relation to (~ewfe~undland
Pawer's Proposed Changes t~ Customer Rat@s ("Grant Thornton Report")was distributed to
Newfoundland Power, Rl~wfoundland and Labrador Hydro ("Hydro") and the Consumer Advocate. By
corres~~nd~nc~ also dated September 19, 2019, the Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
("hoard"} set flflonday, S~ptemb~r 23, 2019 as the deadline for comments from the parties.

Hydro notes that the Grant Thornton Report did not identify any discrepancies and fiound that the
calculations and proposed revisions were appropriately prepared. Hydro submits that the Board
should approve Newfoundland Power's application for approval of a revised sch~dul~ of rates, tolls
and charges to be effective October 1, 2019.

Should you have any questions, pl~as~ contact the undersigned.

Yours truly,

NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR HYDRO

Shirley A. Walsh
Senior Leal Counsel, Regulatory
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cc: Gerard M. Hayes, Newfoundland Power Dennis M. Browne, Q.C., Browne Fitzgerald Morgan ~ Avis


